Provider Bulletin

Central Health Medicare Plan

September 08, 2025

☒ Alameda ☒ Contra Costa ☒ Fresno ☒ Imperial ☒ Kern ☒ Kings ☒ Los Angeles ☒ Madera ☒ Orange
☒ Placer ☒ Riverside ☒ Sacramento ☒ San Bernardino ☒ San Diego ☒ San Francisco ☒ San Joaquin
☒ San Mateo ☒ Santa Clara ☒ Solano ☒ Stanislaus ☒ Tulare ☒ Ventura ☒ Yolo

Q3 Provider Satisfaction Survey

This is an advisory notification to Central Health Medicare Plan (CHP) network providers applicable to CHP Medicare business.

What you need to know:

Help us enhance your experience! We invite you to take a quick survey to help us better understand your needs and how we can improve support for our provider network.

We're gathering feedback from our contracted providers and staff who work closely with CHP. Your insights and unique perspectives are crucial in driving meaningful improvements and strengthening our provider engagement.

This year, we have added new questions to gain deeper insights into your experience and identify areas for enhancement. You can also choose to have a Provider Relations Representative reach out to you regarding your survey responses.

When this is happening:

The Provider Satisfaction Survey is currently **open** and will close on **September 26, 2025.**

Thank you for your participation. Your responses are confidential and will be used to enhance the provider experience with CHP.

Provider Action

Please scan the QR code or follow the link below to participate in our 2-minute survey!



qfreeaccountssjc1.az1.qualtrics.com/ jfe/form/SV_e4crOERZr6QU7Xw

What if you need assistance?

If you have any questions regarding the notification, please contact your CHP Provider Relations Representative at PRCalifornia@molinahealthcare.com.

